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Hi,
My comments are in relation to Policies T1 & T2.

I think that walking and cycling routes should be fully enshrined within the local plan and
town centres such as Southgate should be retrofitted with cycle lanes.

It is very important that all new development in the borough should be accessed safely by
bicycle, this should extend to our neighbouring boroughs and county as well.

The delivery of cycle lanes and public realm improvements has been excellent over the last
5 years or so, I beg you to keep this momentum going, the same can be said for the Quieter
Neighbourhoods Programme.



